
Evaluation of transition of FS to FR(PR) 

 

Title of the Project 
Environmental Peninsula Science for Establishment of Sustainable 

Society in Peninsula Area 

Project Leader NAGAO Seiya 

General advice and comments of PEC: 

The research targets and objectives of this proposal are still in a-la-carte style. Although the proposal is 

based on the previous experiences of researches in Noto Peninsula, the “environmental peninsula 

science” implying collaborative framework among different disciplines is still immature. Also, the 

international dimension to enlarge, generalize and compare the understanding about social-natural 

system of peninsulas was not shown properly. Based on these observations, the PEC came to the 

conclusion that this proposal is not recommended as an FR project at this moment.  

 

 

 


